The Convenor Senate Standing Committee on Environment & Communications.

Dear Sir/Madam,

My wife and I have appreciated ABC arts programming for many years, but as each year passes, we become more concerned - and now alarmed - at how it is being watered down in the interests of commercialism, inspired of course, by the throttling effect of reduced government funding.

We wish to appeal to the committee to recognise this fact, and to use its endeavours to reverse the process, lest we lose the country's most valuable medium.

Yours sincerely,

A B Wilson